
 

 

September 9, 2025 

 

Dear Shareholder, 

Re: Filed Notice of Application 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Filed Notice of Application relating to the proposed plan of 
arrangement (the “Arrangement”) involving THEMAC Resources Group Limited (“THEMAC”) 
and Tulla Resources Group Pty. Ltd. (“Tulla”). 

This document is provided to you as an addendum to the Management Information Circular 
dated September 4, 2025 (the “Circular”), which you previously received in connection with the 
special meeting of shareholders scheduled for October 7, 2025. The Circular contains full 
details regarding the Arrangement and the related shareholder vote. A draft of the Notice of 
Application is appended as Exhibit “A” to the filed Interim Order, which is Schedule “D” to the 
Circular. 

You are encouraged to read the enclosed Notice of Application together with the Circular. 
Copies of these materials are also available under THEMAC’s profile on SEDAR+ at 
www.sedarplus.ca. 

Should you have any questions, please contact us at info@themacresources-group.com. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
THEMAC Resources Group Limited 
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